
March 17, 2020

 

Last night, Ohio’s State Officials were faced with a difficult choice, interrupt our

democratic process or put communities at risk. Governor Mike DeWine recommended

that Ohio’s primary election be postponed until June 2, 2020. After seeking judicial

support for postponement, DeWine’s recommendation was struck down by Franklin

County’s Judge Fraye. What ensued was a chaotic development of news—with the

election being scheduled and rescheduled numerous times. As it now stands, Ohio’s

primary election will be held June 2 and absentee mail-in ballots are recommended. 

 

This situation is continually evolving, and we will do our best to keep everyone

informed as things develop. Our utmost priority is to be responsible and accessible at

this time.We will continue to share information on COVID-19 best practices for the

safety of our community. We will also be working to keep our communities involved in

the electoral process throughout this time.

 

Democracy is resilient. Though this is a frustrating time, please know that our campaign

plans to continue to fight for change in Ohio’s 5th District and free, fair, and safe

elections. 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Nick Rubando

Email: nick@rubandoforcongress.com

Facebook: Rubando for Congress

Website: www.rubandoforcongress.com


